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Regina.ca 

Email  
 
January 19, 2022 

 
Dear : 
 
Re: Request #2022-006-I – Policies Guidelines  
 
This is further to your request for information received by the City on January 18,2022, quoted 
as follows: 
  

“There are records I still require that are not published on the Open Data website. Below 
is list of these records. Please proceed with my request. 

 
Employee Privacy Guideline #2015-OCCOP-G0001 
Privacy Breach Guideline #2016-OCC-G0001 
Privacy Assessment Policy #2015-OCC-P0005 
Confidentiality Guideline #2017-OCC-G0001.” 
 

Enclosed are copies of the requested records: 
 
Responses to requests may be published on the Regina Open Data website at the City’s 
discretion. All information/data is handled in accordance with LA FOIP. Your identity as the 
applicant is protected. Published requests will be available on the Open Data website at 
http://open.regina.ca/ a minimum of three business days following release to you.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Cindy Howden at 306-777-7263 or by email at 
lafoip@regina.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Jim Nicol 
City Clerk 
 




